
 WINTER 2025Chapter Newsletter

Message from the Governor

Dear Chapter Membership,

Happy 2025! I hope that all of you survived the recent snow, ice and bitterly cold
temperatures. 

I have lots of chapter news to share. 

First, please join me in congratulating Dr. Meagan Schaeffner, 
our chapter’s newest Governor



Help Promote Action Alert Urging Congress to Prioritize Health Care 

https://www.votervoice.net/ACPONLINE/Campaigns/119897/Respond


Leadership Day 2025 
The Westin Washington, DC Downtown Hotel (located at 999 9th Street, NW) 

April 28-29, 2025 

Leadership Day enables the College to increase its presence on Capitol Hill and bring our
issues of concern to U.S. lawmakers. ACP members will receive two days of in-depth

briefings on the College’s legislative priorities and an opportunity to meet with elected
officials.

ACP members interested in participating in Leadership Day 2025 should contact [Chapter
Governor] to let me know of your interest and to be included in the chapter delegation

congressional meetings. A $99 registration fee to attend Leadership Day will be charged
to attendees at the time of registration, with the exception of medical students and

Residents/Fellows in-training members. Attendance will be limited to ACP members only.

For more information about the Leadership Day 2025, go to:
https://www.acpservices.org/leadership-day/what-leadership-day. 

Follow us on Social Media

Facebook: Kentucky Chapter of the American College of Physicians
Instagram: acpkychapter

X: KyACP
 

https://www.acpservices.org/leadership-day/what-leadership-day?_ga=2.106475397.760480080.1737665055-1347397444.1658540159

